
Potomac Valley Swimming
Webmaster's/Technology Report

November 7, 2011

Webmaster

The major activity the past month has been supporting meets in PVS:
– meet announcements and event files
– meet psych sheets and timelines
– meet results

The Travel Assistance page <http://www.pvswim.org/travelasst.htm> has been updated with all the 
items from the October Board Meeting.

Technology

I continute to maintain three PVS meet computers which have been used as follows:
– one computer used for Hy-Tek and CTS clinics
– one computer used at the PVS October Open
– two computers used at the PVS November Open

I bought another set of radios and some additional headsets at the direction of the Operations Vice-
Chair.  I also revived a set of the older PVS radios.  PVS now has four full sets of working radios plus 
spares.  Radios have been provided to all PVS-sponsored meets (Oct & Nov Opens).
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